
WORD AROUND THE WEBB 

 

 

Field Trips 

Ms. Neal’s class will practice their shopping skills 

at Aldi’s. Ms. Tate-Williams and Ms. Low’s 

students will try their luck at knocking down pins 

at the bowling alley. Several of our classes will 

see the movie, Disney’s Monkey Kingdom, this 

week. Ms. Deal and Ms. Miller’s students saw the 

movie yesterday and Ms. Shields and Ms. 

Fishman’s class will visit the theater today.  

“We can become 

masters of our own 

destinies by practicing 

self-discipline and by 

setting worthy goals.” 

  -M. Russell Ballard 
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Staff Spotlight–Angela Neal 

Angela Neal started her career with Gaston 

County Schools 21 years ago as an Instructional 

Assistant at Gardener Park Elementary. She has 

been a Teacher here at Webb Street School for 

the last 10 years. Angela graduated from Munich 

American High School in Munich, Germany. She 

has received her Masters and her National 

Boards. Angela and her husband, Steven, have 

been married 35 years and they have two 

daughters. Angela’s hobbies include reading, 

swimming, sewing, knitting, and crocheting.  

City Council Meeting 

One of our students, Jarrell Carothers, was honored last night at the Gas-

tonia City Council Meeting. Jarrell submitted a poster in the Keep Gastonia 

Beautiful Arbor Day Poster Contest. He made the tree on his poster com-

pletely from recycled materials. Jarrell received the “Honorable Mention” 

award for High School Students of Gaston County. We are very proud of 

Jarrell.  

Webb Street School Talent Show 

The Webb Street Annual Talent Show is Friday at 12:00. This is a big 

event and the students look forward to the show all year. The theme for 

this year’s show is “Heroes”. Our staff and students have been working 

hard on their acts. We can’t wait to see the show! 

Webb Street 101 

On Friday afternoon, immediately after our Talent Show, we will host 
Webb Street 101 Information Fair. Webb Street 101 will consist of a panel 
discussion and a few speakers with great information for you. Also, there 
will booths you may visit with community resources and more information 
about what goes on at Webb Street School. Door prizes will be drawn for 
those who attend and participate. The drawings will be at 3:45 and you 
must be present to win. Webb Street 101 will conclude at 4:00. We are 
looking forward to the Talent Show and hope you plan to stay for Webb 
Street 101. Thanks for your support! 


